
 

Jefferson County Commission 
124 E Washington St, Charles Town, WV  25414 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Commission Seeks Applicants for Jefferson County Board of Health  

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Edwina Benites, County Administrator 
Phone: 304-728-3284 
Email: ebenites@jeffersoncountywv.org 
 
CHARLES TOWN, WV (June 7, 2024)  

 The Jefferson County Commission proposes to name persons to serve on the following Authorities, 
Boards, Commissions, or Committees on Thursday, July 18, 2024 or as soon thereafter as the 
Commission may decide: 

 
• Jefferson County Board of Health: one (1) five-year term ending June 30, 2029   

    
§ 16-2-7. Appointment to and Composition of County Boards of Health; Qualifications; Number of 
Appointees: A county board of health is composed of five members selected and appointed by vote of the 
county commission. Each member appointed to the county board of health shall be a resident of the 
county. No more than two members who reside in the same magisterial district may be appointed and 
no more than two members may be appointed who are personally licensed or certified in, engaged in, or 
actively participating in the same business, profession or occupation. No more than three members of a 
county board of health may belong to the same political party. 
 
Currently seeking qualified applicants who reside in the following districts: Charles Town District, 
Kabletown, Shepherdstown, Harpers Ferry, and Middleway. Applicants may be from any political 
party or non-party affiliated.  
 

Persons who may be interested in the above listed agency should submit a letter of interest and a 
resume or statement of qualifications to Edwina Benites, County Administrator at 
ebenites@jeffersoncountywv.org or via US mail at P.O. Box 250, Charles Town, WV 25414, no later 
than 12:00 p.m. the Monday prior to the proposed date of appointment. 

 
Additional information regarding these appointments may be obtained by calling the Commission 
Office at (304) 728-3284. 
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